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Doug Gesel called the meeting to order at 12pm   
 

 

MEETING REMARKS:  After the Pledge of Allegiance the treasurer’s report and secretary’s 
report for the July meeting was accepted by the membership. A 
special thanks was given to the support staff in attendance. 

 
 
SECRETARY’S REPORT: The secretary’s report for the July meeting was posted to the 

website prior to acceptance by the membership. 

 

TRESURER’S REPORT:  The treasurer’s report for the July meeting was posted to the 
website prior to acceptance by the membership. 

 

DELEGATE’S REPORT:  Dec 3 a zoom meeting was put together for the delegates meeting 
to be before the codes council meeting. The lobbying contract was 
renegotiated for another year as there has been some positive 
outcomes with the lobbyist. The codes council meeting was 
ultimately delayed until February. It is likely due to these delays and 
the way the codes changes get implemented through the 
legislature, it is less likely the changes will occur before the end of 
2025. The Carbon Reduction Act was one of the largest issues 
being discussed, which is being implemented by NYSERDA. 

 

EDUCATION:  The annual training program is at the end of the month, and the 
state has approved all of the courses for the conference. PAY 
PARTICULAR ATTENTION TO THE DIRECTIONS FOR 
SCANNING IN AND OUT OF CLASSES. REMEMBER TO BRING 
YOUR ID CARD TO EACH DAY OF THE MEETING.  

 
NEW/OLD BUSINESS: There was no new or old business to discuss.  

  

The meeting was adjourned. The next meeting will be March 12, 2025 at Chef’s Restaurant, 291 
Seneca St, Buffalo, NY14204. 
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